
From: andy roesgen <andyroes@yahoo.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Kayla McCormickkayla.mccormick@mac.com

Date: 3/24/2016 3:04:33 PM
Subject: Hello Chaney - Al Jazeera America request

Hi, it's Andy Roesgen and Kayla McCormick here, from Al Jazeera America.

We're a freelance correspondent & producer for the network, and we've been assigned to South 
Carolina next week to look into that plutonium shipment from Japan that the Governor is none-to-
pleased with. 

We were wondering if the Governor could spare us a few minutes later next week to talk about her 
concerns on the shipment. 

Thanks so much, 

Andy 
312-545-5772 
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